
 

      

 

Reduced Variable Rates and Fees - Correction 
     

 
Further to our communication sent Tuesday 4 October 2022, we have made some 

minor corrections to our comparison rates on our rate board effective 7 October 

2022. 

 

Please find attached the updated rate board, and distribute to your brokers and 

update your systems as soon as possible. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused, and please do not 

hesitate to contact your Partner Relationship Manager if you have any questions. 

 

 
     

 

        

 
 


